
 
FOR CLASS–III 

             Circular No. SGS/141/2024-25 

Date- 20-01-2025 

"Tell me a story, and it will live in my heart forever." 

 Dear Parents, 

 Warm Greetings 

 

We are thrilled to inform you that Scholars Global School is organizing the much-awaited Karadi Fiesta for 

Grade III students on 1st  February 2025. 

Karadi Fiesta is a vibrant celebration inspired by the stories, music, and culture of India. Through this unique 

platform, students get an opportunity to explore their creativity. 

This event is designed to boost students' confidence and provide a platform to showcase their talent and 

creativity. We are proud to announce that the presentation will feature 100% participation from all Grade 3 

students. 

 

To ensure the success of this event, we request your cooperation and attention to the following: 

1. Regular Attendance: Kindly ensure your child attends school regularly, as the practice sessions are in full 

swing. 

2. Prior Intimation: If you have any pre-planned commitments for 1st February 2025, please inform the class 

teacher in advance. 

Your support is crucial in making the Karadi Fiesta a memorable and enriching experience for the children. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 (P R I N C I P A L)  


